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FRENCH BULLDOG

Origin: France
Size: Small, typically
weighing around 16-28
pounds
Lifespan: 10-12 years
Temperament:
Affectionate, friendly,
easygoing, and social.

PEMBROKE WELSH
CORGI

Origin: Wales
Size: Small, 10-12 inches
tall at the shoulder and
weigh 25-30 pounds
Lifespan: 12-13 years
Temperament:
Affectionate, outgoing,
playful, intelligent, and
loyal.

SAMOYED

Origin: Siberia
Size: Medium-sized,
weigh 35-65 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament: Friendly,
gentle, devoted to their
families and make great
companions.

SHIBA INU

Origin: Japan
Size: Small to medium,
typically weighing
around 17-23 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament:
Independent, alert,
intelligent, and loyal.
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Bernese Mountain
Dog

Origin: Switzerland
Size: Large, typically
23-28 inches tall,
weighing 70-115 pounds
Lifespan: 7-10 years
Temperament:
Affectionate, loyal, and
gentle. Ideal family
companions

Border Collie

Origin: United Kingdom
Size: Medium, typically
18-22 inches tall,
weighing 30-55 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament:
Intelligent, energetic,
eager to please. Known
for their remarkable
herding abilities and
intense focus.

Brittany Spaniel

Origin: France
Size: Medium, 17.5-20.5
inches tall, weighing 30-
40 pounds
Lifespan: 12-14 years
Temperament:
Energetic, friendly,
intelligent. Versatile as
hunting companions and
family pets.

Havanese

Origin: Cuba
Size: Small, typically
8.5-11.5 inches tall,
weighing 7-13 pounds
Lifespan: 13-15 years
Temperament:
Affectionate, lively,
friendly. Known for their
cheerful disposition and
adaptability to various
living environments.
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Labrador Retriever

Origin: Newfoundland,
Canada
Size: Large, typically
weigh 55-80 pounds
Lifespan: 10-14 years
Temperament: Friendly,
outgoing. Often
described as one of the
most family-friendly dog
breeds.

German Shepherd

Origin: Germany
Size: Large, typically
22-26 inches tall,
weighing 50-90 pounds
Lifespan: 9-13 years
Temperament:
Intelligent, loyal,
courageous, naturally
alert and playful.

Siberian Husky

Origin: Siberia
Size: Medium, typically
20-23.5 inches tall,
weighing 35-60 pounds
Lifespan: 12-14 years
Temperament:
Outgoing, highly
sociable, active and
high-energy breed.

Poodle

Origin: Germany
Size: Small, standard 15
inches; toy poodle 10
inches and under
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament:
Intelligent, active, eager
to please, and
affectionate.
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Daschund

Origin: Germany
Size: Small to medium,
standard 16-32 pounds,
miniature 11 pounds 
Lifespan: 12-16 years
Temperament: Lively
and curious nature,
clever but sometimes
stubborn. Brave and
confident.

Yorkshire Terrier

Origin: England
Size: Small, typically
weighing 4-7 pounds
Lifespan: 11-15 years
Temperament: Spirited,
affectionate, and often
a bit feisty. Can be
quite confident despite
their small size.

Miniature Schnauzer

Origin: Germany
Size: Small, typically
weighing 12-20 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament:
Intelligent, alert, loyal,
and outgoing dogs. They
are good with children
and other pets.

Shih Tzu

Origin: Tibet, China
Size: Small, typically
weighing 9-16 pounds
Lifespan: 10-16 years
Temperament: Friendly,
affectionate, and good
with families and other
pets.
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Doberman Pinscher

Origin: Germany
Size: Medium to large
24-28 inches tall, weigh
60-100 pounds
Lifespan: 10-13 years
Temperament:
Intelligent, loyal, and
alert. Known for their
protective nature and
strong bond with their
families.

Boxer

Origin: Germany
Size: 21-25 inches,
weighing 50-70 pounds
Lifespan: 10-12 years
Temperament: Playful,
energetic, and
protective. Generally
good with children and
make excellent family
pets.

Cane Corso

Origin: Italy
Size: 23-27 inches tall,
weighing 70-90 pounds
Lifespan: 10-12 years
Temperament:
Intelligent, loyal,
protective, affectionate,
but can be wary of
strangers.

Great Dane

Origin: Germany
Size: Large, 30-34
inches tall, weighing
140-175 pounds
Lifespan: 8-10 years
Temperament: Often
referred to as “gentle
giant”. Friendly, calm
and dignified.
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Basset Hound

Origin: France
Size: Medium to large,
12-15 inches tall, 40-65
pounds
Lifespan: 10-12 years
Temperament:
Affectionate, laid-back,
gentle. Known for their
keen sense of smell.

Belgian Malinois

Origin: Belgium
Size: Medium to large,
typically 22-26 inches
tall, 40-80 pounds
Lifespan: 12-14 years
Temperament: Loyal,
intelligent, alert. Known
for their high energy
and work drive, often
used in police and
military roles.

Boston Terrier

Origin: USA
Size: Small, typically 15-
17 inches tall, 12-25
pounds
Lifespan: 11-13 years
Temperament: Friendly,
lively, affectionate.
Known for their gentle
disposition and love for
human companionship.

Beagle

Origin: England
Size: Small to medium,
13-15 inches tall,
weighing 20-30 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament: Friendly,
curious, and merry.
Known for their
affectionate nature and
love for exploration.
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Bulldog

Origin: United Kingdom
Size: Medium, typically
14-15 inches tall,
weighing 40-50 pounds
Lifespan: 8-10 years
Temperament: Calm,
loyal. Known for their
gentle and affectionate
nature despite their
historical association
with bull-baiting.

Cavalier King
Charles

Origin: United Kingdom
Size: Small to medium,
12-13 inches tall,
weighing 13-18 pounds
Lifespan: 9-14 years
Temperament: Friendly,
gentle. Known for their
sweet and loving
disposition.

Whippet

Origin: United Kingdom
Size: 2Medium, typically
18-22 inches tall,
weighing 25-40 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament: Gentle,
affectionate, athletic.
Known for their
elegance and speed.

Chihuahua

Origin: Mexico
Size: Small, typically 6-9
inches tall, weighing 2-6
pounds
Lifespan: 12-20 years
Temperament: Alert,
lively, affectionate.
Known for their big
personalities despite
their small size.
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German Shorthaired
Pointer

Origin: Germany
Size: Medium to large,
typically 21-25 inches
tall, weighing 45-70
pounds
Lifespan: 10-12 years
Temperament: Friendly,
intelligent, eager to
please, active.

Pomeranian

Origin: Poland/Germany
Size: Small, 7-12 inches
tall, weighing 3-7
pounds
Lifespan: 12-16 years
Temperament:
Intelligent, loyal,
affectionate, and
playful.

Pug

Origin: China
Size: Small, weighing 14-
18 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament:
Affectionate, charming,
and playful. They build
strong bonds with their
owners.

Australian Shepherd

Origin: USA
Size: Medium to large,
18-23 inches tall,
weighing 40-65 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament: Highly
intelligent, energetic.
They have a strong work
ethic and are loyal and
affectionate towards
their families.



COCKER SPANIEL
MINIATURE AMERICAN

SHEPHARDROTTWEILERDALMATIAN

Cocker Spaniel

Origin: United Kingdom
Size: Medium, typically
14-15 inches tall,
weighing 20-30 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament: Friendly,
gentle, affectionate.
Known for their merry
disposition and love for
human companionship.

Dalmatian

Origin: Croatia
Size: Medium to large,
19-24 inches tall,
weighing 45-70 pounds
Lifespan: 10-13 years
Temperament:
Energetic, friendly,
intelligent. Known for
their distinctive spotted
coat and athleticism.

Rottweiler

Origin: Germany
Size: Large, typically
22-27 inches tall,
weighing 80-135 pounds
Lifespan: 9-10 years
Temperament: Loyal,
confident, protective.
Known for their strength
and versatility as
working dogs.

Miniature American
Shephard

Origin: USA
Size: Small to medium,
13-18 inches tall,
weighing 20-40 pounds
Lifespan: 12-15 years
Temperament:
Intelligent, energetic,
loyal. Highly agile with
strong herding instincts.
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